
 

 

Police Committee 

4-18-16 

 

 

Members Present:  Michelle Beltz, Debra Estep, Darin Sprague & Mayor Patricia Des Jardins 

Others Present:  Chief Kyle Romzek and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed and approved up to seven shifts of overtime pay for the police chief this 

summer.  All members were in favor of this. 

 

Chief Romzek talked about staffing issues and his new addition to the department, Nathan Leppek. 

 

The committee discussed the noise ordinance, and Debra Estep said there was an Ordinance Committee 

meeting next week to review this ordinance. 

 

The FY 2017 budget for the Police Department was discussed. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                                     Michelle Beltz, Chairperson 

 


